
CONGRATULATIONS
TO THE 

HARLINGEN HOUSING AUTHORTIY 
FOR RECEIVING THE 2022 NAHRO 

AGENCY AWARDS OF MERIT FOR

Board of Commissioners from left to right: Bettina Elliott, 
Maria I. Borjas, Irma Sánchez Peña, Carlos “Charlie” Perez, 
Carlos Muñiz, Hilda Benavides, Chief Executive Offi cer, & 

Alan Ozuna, Attorney

Board of Commissioners from left to right: Bettina Elliott, 

Empowering Our Residents with Broadband Access- 
Spectrum High-Speed Internet & 

Reading & Sharing Books Virtually As A Part Of The Book 
Rich Environment Initiative (BRE).


